
From: Haertle, Steve 
Sent: 3/31/2011 1:34:25 PM 
To: 'julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov' (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Wu, Josephine (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JWWd); Gandesbery, 

Mary (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MAGq); Kaneshiro, 
Bruce (bruce.kaneshiro@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Fortune, Hazlyn' 
(hazlyn.fortune@cpuc.ca.gov); Dietz, Sidney 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 

Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E's Emerging Markets and Technology Demand Response Projects 2010 

Annual Report 

Dear Ms. Fitch: 

In accordance with Decision 09-08-027, Section 12.2.3 Paragraph 3 and Ordering Paragraph 
14, attached is PG&E's Emerging Markets and Technology Demand Response Projects 2010 
Annual Report. This report is also being served on the most recent service list in Application 
08-06-001 etal. 

If you have any questions, please call do not hesitate to call me at (415) 972-5603. 

Sincerely, 

Steven R. Haertle 
Principal Regulatory Case Manager 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
415.972.5603 

«...» 
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